
Nedging with Naughton Village Hall Report 
 

January 2023 
 

Meetings 
 
We held a meeting on 5th December.  Julie Raison has stepped down as secretary and will 
step down as Trustee in March.  We will need to replace the Trustee at the next AGM and 
we are currently looking for a secretary.  We discussed plans for the Christmas Quiz and 
plan events for this year.   
 
Environment 
Hedging has been planted to the right of the hall.  Additional trees as still to be planted.  The 
play equipment and picnic area are completed.   
 
Building 
The builders have been contacted about putting an air brick in the extension and engineers 
have been asked about the Drimaster system which although has been serviced and working 
well the curtains have continued to become very wet. 
 
Classes 
All the classes are continuing this term.  The coffee mornings have now stopped.  We are 
looking for more people to set up classes.  We are looking for someone to organise Bingo 
and a Bridge Club.  There are vacancies in the Tai Chi class. 
 
Events 
 
The last two events the ‘Posh Frock’ dinner and the Christmas Quiz went well.  The later 
oversubscribed. 
 
Five events have been planned so far for this year.  Our first is a games evening planned for 
later this month. 
 
Bookings 
 
There were 5 bookings in December and November as well as the tables hired out over 
Christmas.   
 
 


